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E-Newsletter                                   June 19, 2020 
 

Village of Innsbrook 
1835 Highway F, Innsbrook, MO 63390 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org      T: 636-745-8844 

 

Dear Innsbrook Community Member, 

The Village of Innsbrook understands the vast amount of 

information coming at us at an alarming speed. We want our entire 

community to know, we are all in this together. The Village of 

Innsbrook strives to provide timely and accurate information in the 

form of this weekly E-Newsletter. Our promise is to communicate 

directly to you until our community is no longer at risk for the    

COVID-19 community spread. We appreciate your patience during 

these stressful and trying times. It is our hope, that everyone follow 

the CDC guidelines and remain safe and healthy. 

 

Warren County Health Department COVID-19 Update 

As of June 19, 2020 at 11:03am, there are 37 positive lab confirmed 

COVID-19 cases, and 32 have recovered in Warren County. 16 of 

those reported cases are in the 63390 (Wright City/Innsbrook) zip 

code. 

This case count data includes only LAB CONFIRMED cases and there 

are others out there.  You should take the precautions that we have 

been advising seriously and follow them, regardless of the number 

of cases in your hometown.  Wear a mask in public when you 

around others, practice social distancing and stay at least 6 feet 

apart, wash your hands and surfaces frequently and avoid touching 

your face. 

Local Testing Site:  Compass Health Drive Thru Testing Tent (19515 

Brune Pkwy, Warrenton MO 63383) MUST call first 636-377-2434.  NO 

out-of pocket cost, you do NOT have to be a Compass health 

patient and you do NOT have to be a Warren County resident.  If 

you are a close contact to a positive case or someone who is being 

test for COVID-19- you can get tested without symptoms,  If you 

have one of the COVID-19 symptoms or you have a symptom the 

screening determines is relevant, you can be tested.  You do NOT 

have to have a fever or cough to get tested. 

[Retrieved from https://www.warrencountyhealth.com/] 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 21 

Father's Day 

July 1 

Planning and Zoning 

Meeting via Zoom 

July 4 

Independence Day 

July 14 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

location TBD 

July 15 

Tax Day - Filing and Income 

Tax Payment Deadline 
 

Important Websites 

World Health Organization 

(WHO)    

https://www.who.int/ 

Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) 

https://www.cdc.gov/ 

Missouri Department of 

Health & Senior Services 

(MoDHSS) 

https://health.mo.gov/       

24-hour hotline: 877-435-8411 

Warren County Health 

Department                         

https://www.warrencounty 

health.com/ 
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Missouri Reopens 

Governor Mike Parson and the Warren County Commissioners have 

announced that Missouri and Warren county is back to business as 

usual. Although these elected officials  have decided to leave the 

responsibility up to individuals, the Village of Innsbrook would like to 

remind all of our residents to continue making responsible decisions 

when in public by practicing social distancing, avoiding large crowds, 

wearing face coverings when necessary, and staying home if you are 

sick. Continue to follow CDC guidelines, and stay safe and healthy. 

Please remember the virus in not gone. Currently there is not a 

vaccine for COVID-19, and positive case numbers continue to rise 

across the U.S. and around the globe. 

E-Newsletter 

While the threat of COVID-19 still exists, the amount of new information 

being released has slowed down drastically. The idea behind the 

weekly E-Newsletter, when it began in March, was to keep our 

community informed during the unknown, trying times at the 

beginning of the pandemic. With the steady decline of new 

information, the Village of Innsbrook has decided to cease the usual 

weekly E-Newsletters. However, this does not mean the Village will 

completely stop sending newsletters to our community. As a 

municipality, it is the responsibility of the Village to be transparent and 

to keep our residents informed as much as possible. E-Newsletters will 

continue to be emailed on a necessary basis. We encourage our 

residents to continue utilizing the Village website to locate needed 

information. The Village of Innsbrook will continue the use of the 

Village Facebook page as well. 

Village Hall Guidelines 

Subsequent to other Missouri Municipalities, Innsbrook Village Hall will 

remain closed to the public until July 6, 2020. After which time, the 

Village Administrator will be available during the reduced dates and 

times as follows: Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9am-2pm. The 

general public will not be allowed beyond the entry area of Village 

Hall to ensure social distancing measures are being practiced. 

Occupancy will be reduced to one customer at a time. Masks are 

required inside the building, no exceptions. A sanitization station will 

be available upon entry into the building. All individuals must sign in 

upon entry as well, in order to contact trace if needed.  Residents are 

strongly encouraged to utilize the Village website for needed 

information, as well as the use of phone or electronic means for 

communication. Notary services will continue to be suspended until 

further notice. Due to limited space inside Village Hall, meetings will 

continue to be available for the public to attend via Zoom. Individuals 

will not be permitted to physically attend meetings at Village Hall. All 

meeting information will be available on the Village website, 24 hours 

prior to each meeting. 

 

 

How To Reach Us 

Village Board of Trustees, 

Chairman Jeffry Thomsen  

(636) 745-8086 
Trustee1.Innsbrook@gmail.com 

Village Administrator/Clerk, 

Carla Ayala                        

(636) 745-8844 

carla.innsbrook@gmail.com 

 

How To Stay Informed 

Village Website: 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org 

Village Facebook Page: 

@villageofinnsbrookmo 

 

 

          

 


